
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Visit of a 24-member delegation of Pharmaceutical Exporters from India  
 

 A 24-member delegation of Indian pharmaceutical manufacturers is in 
Peru from 31 July to 3 August 2013.  The delegation consists of 24 companies 
dealing with a wide range of pharmaceutical products, nutritional 
supplements, specialty cosmetics and machinery.  Some of the companies are 
among top global leaders in their product line.   
 
 The Embassy of India, in collaboration with the Lima Chamber of 
Commerce, organized a Buyer-Seller Meet for the delegation on 1 August at 
Hotel Los Delfines in Lima.  About 80 Peruvian  companies participated. The 
meeting generated strong interest among Peruvian companies for the products 
produced and exported from India.  It is expected that substantial business 
deals should follow as a result.   
 
 The delegation will also be meeting officials of Direccion de 
Medicamentos Insumos y Drogas (DIGEMID) and President of Health 
Committee of Lima Chamber of Commerce (COMSALUD) to discuss measures 
to strengthen relations between the two countries in the field of 
pharmaceuticals. 
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